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Fall Assembly 2020 
 
Hello Everyone!  
 

I am so grateful to be here (at home physically and with you all spiritually); I know that 2020 has been rough for all of 
us, and I couldn’t be more thrilled to have a program to keep me sane during this dumpster fire of a year. 
 
One of my successes in the first year of my term has been growing in my understanding of the 36 principles, taking 

one day at a time, and prioritizing my recovery.  A challenge has been maintaining healthy boundaries and managing 
my expectations. 
 

Since the Spring Assembly, I have been brainstorming creative ways of displaying and/or selling literature for area 
events.  As you are probably aware, one of the primary functions of my service position is to attend all area events and 
make Conference Approved Literature available.  And as you are definitely aware, there haven’t exactly been any live 
events this year.   

 
Because we have not been able to meet in person, I would like to make myself available to committee chairs and present 
potential ways to make literature available.  Al-Anon CAL is a vital resource to our fellowship, and raising awareness 

of how to access it is something I look forward to.  
 
Love in Service,  
 

Morgan R.  
 
 


